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March 28, 2019    NeASFAA Annual Business Meeting 

 

The committee was tasked with making recommendations for changes to the Policies and 

Procedures manual in several areas: 

 

 Added procedural language for the Summer Institute Scholarship 

 Added procedural language for the new State and Federal Relations Committee 

 Added a job duty to the Membership Connections Committee to manage social media 

accounts 

 Added a job duty to the Associate Governance Committee to update committee timeline 

document 

 Added a job duty to the Nominations and Election Committee – communication 

responsibilities for summer institute scholarship 

 Changed procedural language under Sector Representatives – specifically the Associate 

Sector rep 

 Added language to the committee composition of the Corporate Development Committee 

 

 

The committee met by conference call and via email and submitted recommendations for 

additions or changes to the P & P during the Board meetings. 

 

Respectfully Submitted 

 

 

Stacy Dieckman, Past President 

Chair of Association Governance 


